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Yorkshire Telegraph and Star Magazine, 7th December, 1908 
 

Sheffield’s Fire Brigade Chief 
 

“Had a good night, and going on splendidly.” That was the report this afternoon in regard 
to Supt. Frost, the popular chief officer of Sheffield’s Fire Brigade. 

 

Mr. Frost has just undergone a serious operation for an old-standing trouble, which was 
due in the first place to an accident. The operation was very successful, and his host of 

friends will be pleased to read the satisfactory report of his progress. 
 


